glo & MINISTRY OF

Tahit o te Ture

9 May 2016

A Thomson
fyi-request-3984-7e20d4be@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Thomson

Re: Official Information Act 1982 request regarding the death of Matthew John Hall

On 9 May 2016, via the FYl request website, you sent a request to the Ministry of Justice seeking
information relating to the death of Matthew John Hall, at 118 Broderick Road, Johnsonville, on 15
February 2011. Specifically, you have requested:

e  What was gathered and held by police, what was eventually provided to Coronial Services some
years later, and the process & findings of all involved.

| wish to advise you that | am transferring your request to the New Zealand Police as the Ministry of
Justice does not hold the information you have asked for.

Kind regards,

74

Shane Gordon,
Official Correspondence Advisor



